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Seonghwa Ceremony for Our Beloved Sister, Mrs. Yukiko Washino 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We would just like to inform you that the Seonghwa Ceremony for our sister, Yukiko Washino will be 

held tomorrow on April 9th at 9:30am at the Funeral Center in Clifton. Due to the COVID-19 situation, 

the funeral home can only hold up to 10 people. All those who are expected have been already contacted. 

 

If you would like to offer financial support or messages of condolences, please see the gofundme link 

here: 

 

www,gofundme,com/f/for-washino-

family?utm_medium=emailandutm_source=productandutm_campaign=p_email%2B4904-welcome-wp-

v5 

 

We will also plan a memorial service with the community after the pandemic is over. Please continue to 

keep the Washino Family in your prayers. 

 

Thank you, Be Safe, and God Bless You, 

 

Pastor Naokimi Ushiroda 


